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Please contact our team at Landside.Dampier@pilbaraports.com.au or on 

9159 6533 for further information or guidance. 

 

LD25/013 – OVERSIZE LOAD MOVEMENT – MOF ROAD INTERMITTENT 

CLOSURES 

  
  
ATTENTION: All DCW and Port of Dampier site users 

ISSUE DATE: 20/03/2025 

ISSUED BY: Landside Operations Supervisor (Dampier) 

 

Pilbara Ports is advising of short disruptions to traffic travelling along Mof Road (see route in 

below diagram.) There will be several road closures to facilitate oversize movements from the 

DCW to LA30 as noted below.  

• 1200hrs – 2200hrs Tuesday 25th January 2025 (subject to change via updated notice) 

 

During this period the following will be in place 

• Traffic Management will hold traffic at WEL road and the start of Mof Road upon the 

oversize movement commencing. 

• There will be no closures between 0530-0630 & 1730-1830 to minimise disruptions to 

regular shift changes. 

 

• Emergency access will still be achievable during any closure of this nature. 

 

Each closure is estimated to be approximately 10-15 minutes and interruptions to normal 

operations will be kept to a minimum where possible. 
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